
Non-substantive Change for Pima Cotton

The statutory language for the affidavit is the same as last year.  The required information for the 

affidavit has not changed.   The change is that we are providing a template for them to use if they wish.  

These new affidavits were simply created in an effort to make it easier for the beneficiaries to submit an 

affidavit and to ensure that the affidavits contain the required information.  Note that technically it is 

not necessary for the beneficiaries to use the template, but if a potential beneficiary contacts FAS and 

asks for clarity on what is required, FAS would send them a copy of the appropriate template.  The 

burden hours have not changed.


